
Private Lessons Middle School 

Students 

Dear Middle School Families, 

We are pleased to announce that we will be accepting new piano, 

violin and guitar students into our Middle School program on a first-

come, first-served basis. Our music specialist, Ms. Kathleen Burke, will be 

guiding students to explore and develop their individual musical skills 

and creative expression through innovative teaching strategies in weekly 
lessons after school. Students will gain confidence, build their focus and 

concentration, and increase their focus and attention as they explore 

musical styles from diverse backgrounds and cultures.   

For more information and to secure a place for your child, be sure 

to reach out as soon as possible as available lesson times are limited. 

Please send an email regarding your interest to me at: 

ecarney@gsbschool.org. 

We are excited to include your family in our program! 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Elizabeth Carney, Lower School Music and Band 




